
 

 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

FOR THE  

OLD QUAD NEIGHBORHOOD 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Santa Clara’s Community Development Department is holding a 

community meeting for the Old Quad neighborhood. This meeting is a follow-up to a 

series of meetings held in Fall 2018 seeking input on potential changes to the Zoning 

Code related to design criteria and development standards for single family 

residences. 

This meeting will specifically focus on  

Single-Family Development Standards:  

dormer sizes, front porches, second story additions, accessory 

dwelling height allowances, setbacks, etc. 

This meeting will NOT include short-term rentals or the 

overcrowding/boarding house topics. Those topics will be addressed at 

the Planning Commission and City Council study session tentatively 

scheduled for October 2019. 

For more information, contact: Reena Brilliot, Planning Manager at  

408-615-2452 or email RBrilliot@santaclaraca.gov 

 

 

Monday, August 5, 2019 

6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Santa Clara Senior Center, Room 222 

1303 Fremont St., Santa Clara, CA 95050 


